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Hello Parents/Guardians, 

I want to welcome you and your children to the new Inspire Kids Center (IKC).  I 

am so excited that you have shown interest in our center! If you have not yet 

done so, please schedule a tour of our facility by calling or sending a tour request 

through our website at www.Inspirekidsva.org.   I am eager to meet you and 

answer any questions that you might have.   

I want you to feel as comfortable as possible with your decision to place your 

children in our care. Having been a working parent myself, I understand the 

concerns that you have and the emotions that go along with making this tough 

decision.    

When you entrust your child in our care, it will be the beginning of a new 

partnership between the IKC staff, you, and your child. We desire that each child 

feel valued and have a sense of belonging. To achieve this, the staff will strive to 

get to know them individually: what they like and dislike, what their talents are, 

what makes them get excited and feel happy. With this understanding, we will 

point your child toward activities that support who they were created to be.  

As a mother and former educator, I understand the importance for all children to 

have the tools they need to succeed in school and life. For this reason, we plan to 

have monthly themes centered around character traits that will spur them on to 

success. For example, confidence will be the theme for the month of September. 

Having confidence will be reinforced through role play, age-appropriate stories, 

and games. From time to time, we will send home tools for you to use to 

reinforce these traits as well. 

This is just a glimpse into how the IKC will care for your child.  Please do not 

hesitate to reach out to me with any questions that you might have.   

Sincerely,  

Robin Luther  

Inspire Kids Center, Director 

Robin@InspireKidsVA.org  

http://www.inspirekidsva.org/

